
Hardies, Robert .,k. M

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 4:18 PM
To: Yip, Brian
cc: Sangimino, Donna-Made; Hardles, Robert; Csontos, Aladar; Rosenberg, Stacey
Subject: Re: Belgium: FANG's Doeil'ihange restart requirements

Dear Brian.

Yes, thank you for letting me know, but I am aware of ft as the FANC sent this note to us last Friday. They also sent us a
more detailed 50-plus page assessment that they asked us to hold in confidence.

When you send your note to the Commission may I request that the parties cc-ed on this e-mail be cc-ed on your note.
Should the Commission be interested in further details some combination of us would, I am sure, be happy to provide a
briefing.

Thanks,

Marl

Mark Kirk,](" Cell (b)(6)

From: Yip, Brian
To, Kirk, Mark
Cc: Sangimlno, Donna-Marie
Sent: Tue Feb 05 15:56:43 2013
Subject: Belgium: FANC's Doel/Tihange restart requirements

Mark,
Saw this document today and wanted to make sure the relevant technical staff were aware of it. It outlines
FANC's requirements and conditions for the licensee for restart of Doel 3 and Tihange 2, and was published
February 1. I believe OIP will be sending it to the Commissioner assistants via OIP note.

Thanks,
Brian

Brian M. Yip, International Relations Specialist
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of International Programs
international Cooperation and Assistance Branch
(301) 415-7638


